
MONKSEATON NEWS Autumn 2021 

 

Hello and welcome to the Autumn KS5 newsletter. This half term has been a busy one with Year 13 

students starting their UCAS applications and Year 12 students working well transitioning onto their 

Level 3 courses.  

 

This newsletter will give you an overview of the 

term so far as well as key dates for your diary. If 

your child is absent they should contact their 

teachers for work, however, should your child 

need to isolate for a length of time we will email 

work. If you have any issues or queries you can 

contact me on 

alsion.thompson@monkseaton.org.uk  or Claire 

Shorting on claire.shorting@monkseaton.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Alison Thompson (Pastoral Raising Achievement Leader for Sixth Form) 

Mrs Claire Shorting (Assistant Pastoral Raising Achievement Leader for Sixth Form) 

 

 

ClassCharts is used in Monkseaton High School 

to log the positives and negatives of students 

across the school. RESPECT points are awarded 

at school by staff for positive contributions, 

attitude and work. All students have their own 

login to see where they are being awarded 

points across the school. All 

parents/carers/guardians also have their own 

login to see this information for their child. If you 

are unable to access ClassCharts please email 

Kerry.Davison@monkseaton.org.uk to resolve 

this. 

 

Year 12 – top three students 

Respect points 

 

Student Name 

Katie-Ann Shorting 

Kiera Hughes 

Ifaj Ahemd 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 13 – top three students 

Respect points 

 

Student Name 

Isabella Harker-

Clydesdale 

Oliwia Sobczak 

Minhaz Ahmed 
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Tutorial Programme 

Year 12       Year 13 

Monday Work placement preparation  Monday UCAS/Personal statements 

Tuesday Journey for life  Tuesday Journey for life 

Wednesday Assembly  Wednesday Assembly 

Thursday Reading  Thursday Reading 

Friday Quiz  Friday Quiz 

 

Tutor nominations 

Every tutor was asked to make a nomination for a student in their form they believed had made a 

fantastic contribution to this half term. Most tutors struggled to make a choice as many of 

their forms have excellent effort and attitudes. However, the following students received 

the tutor nomination. 

 

12 EJM -      Dylan Welsh                               13 AMW – Georgia Smith 

12HH -         Amy Reid                                    13 LHS – Isabella Harker-Clydesdale 

12KT -          Cerys Thompson     13 JJD – Chan Campey 

Head of year – Mollie Richardson    Head of year- Tahiya Chowdhurry 

 

 

Quiz- The quiz this half term has been extremely close and went right to the wire with the last 

quiz of the half term deciding the winners.  Congratulations to 13LHS who are the winners and 

will receive a prize during registration.                                  

 

Christmas 2021 Foodbank Appeal – After half term we will be supporting our local foodbank 

by bringing in donations. This is a charity we are passionate about and our 6th form always 

do a fantastic job of collecting valuable donations.   The Bay Foodbank are always grateful 

for our support and our student’s generosity is amazing.  

 

UCAS -The UCAS process for 2021 is up and running! Many students have completed their 

personal statements and have arranged their reference meeting.  

 

 

Volleyball – We have had competitive matches against Whitely Bay 6th form.  Both matches 

were very entertaining and we look forward to more games against them in the future.  

Well done to all involved. 

 

Volunteering/enrichment opportunities – We have many opportunities for our 6th form to be involved in.   

• 6th form tuck shop- selling snacks and hot drinks during break time.  We nearly have enough to 

purchase a new fridge for the 6th form area 

• Breakfast club- we are looking for volunteers to help 

run a breakfast club for lower school after half term 

• Cullercoats FC – are looking for 6th form students to 

help run the canteen on a Sunday. 

 

If you are interested in any of the above please contact Mrs 

Shorting with your availability. 

 



 

Catering Provision  

We are working with catering services to ensure that everyone is set up on their cashless 

system. You should have now received an e mail with joining details. If you haven't yet 

received this please contact them at the following parentpay@northtyneside.gov.uk  

 

 

Key Dates (exact dates to be confirmed after half term) 

November – Health & Social Care Work placement 

December we will be dropping off our donations to the Bay Foodbank 

December – Christmas Jumper Day- prizes for the most inventive jumper! 
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